
Delays  expected  as  MassDoT
does bridge construction work
in New Bedford
MassDOT will be doing construction work on the bridge that
carries  Rockdale  Ave  over  Highway  140  in  New  Bedford.
Construction will take place Sundays-Thursdays from 8pm-5am
and is expected to finish on August 18th.

At least 1 lane will remain open at all times, but drivers
should expect delays as there will reduced speeds in that
area.

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation noted that the
project  is  for  a  “Bridge  joint  replacement”.  For  more
information regarding this project and any other road work
visit the MassDOT website here.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/delays-expected-as-massdot-does-bridge-construction-work-in-new-bedford/2023/08/07
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/delays-expected-as-massdot-does-bridge-construction-work-in-new-bedford/2023/08/07
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/delays-expected-as-massdot-does-bridge-construction-work-in-new-bedford/2023/08/07
https://www.mass.gov/orgs/massachusetts-department-of-transportation

